
 
ROAD TRANSPORT AND SAFETY AGENCY 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

POSTPONEMENT - LAUNCH OF THE REVISED ZAMBIAN HIGHWAY CODE 

 

This is to inform all invited guests to the Launch of the revised ZAMBIAN HIGHWAY CODE 
that was scheduled to take place on Wednesday, 12th June 2019 at Mulungushi 
International Conference Centre, that the event has been postponed to a later date to 
be announced. 
 

The Media and all stakeholders will be communicated to once a new date is set. 
The RTSA would like to sincerely apologise for the inconvenience this may cause. 
Thank you. 

 

 
Kindly take this as official notification. 
  
Authorised for display and publication by:                                        Date: June, 2019 
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